## WIMBLEDON TO HAVE BASEBALL TEAM

Wimbledon News: "Giv'r to me,"
"Atta boy", and other baseball vernacular in its various forms will
soon be heard at the old diamond
again, for as usual, Wimbledon is
to play ball this season.

At a meeting of baseball enthusiasts Tuesday evening much enthusiasm was uncorked and an organization was effected. C. E. Huggins was elected manager, M. J. Keenan assistant manager, Jack Seelhammer financial secretary, A. F. Steffen official score keeper and H. T. Morrow, official umpire. A committee consisting of Geo. A. Watkins, M. J. Keenan and Jack Seelhammer was appointed to put on a dance for the benefit of the team. The dance will be given Tuesday evening, May 1, and everybody is expected to buy a ticket.

The Home Players league to which Wimbledon belonged the past two